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FCC ANNOUNCES CANCELLATION OF MEETING OF THE NORTH AMERICAN 
NUMBERING COUNCIL 

CC Docket No. 92-237

This Public Notice serves as notice that, consistent with the Federal Advisory Committee Act,1 
the Federal Communications Commission (Commission) has cancelled the meeting of the North 
American Numbering Council (NANC) previously scheduled for Tuesday, October 4, 2022 from 2:00 
p.m. until 4:00 p.m. EDT.  The Commission will announce the next meeting of the NANC at a later date.  
Notice of the next meeting will be published in the Federal Register.

More information about the NANC is available at https://www.fcc.gov/about-fcc/advisory-
committees/general/north-american-numbering-council.  You may also contact Christi Shewman, 
Designated Federal Officer, at christi.shewman@fcc.gov or 202-418-0646. 

–FCC–

1 5 U.S.C. App. 2.

10270


